TOWN OF TROY
NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING
OCTOBER 8, 2013
7:00 p.m.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing for the proposed farmland preservation plan map with the density policy change on Cassel Road that was submitted by Sauk County Conservation, Planning & Zoning for the Town of Troy, Sauk County, WI, will be held at the Town of Troy Hall, S10371 County Road C, Spring Green, on the 8th day of October, at 7:00 p.m. 

A copy of the map may be obtained from the municipal clerk, Mary Zins, E9699 Fuchs Road, Sauk City, WI, telephone 544-3549.


Dated this 11th day of September, 2013.





Mary Zins, Clerk
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